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Lyle E. Babbit 
Harold Brown 
Gina L. Davila 
Ryan Gilbey 

Edward L. Grimshaw Sr 
Brian D. Kille 

Carroll W. Lawson 
Delnora Rector 
Ross E. Reed 
Carroll Sipes 

Lesley E Stribling 
Daniel R. Young 

             Commanders Corner                                  
  From the desk of the Commander Hardin Post 113  

Dear Legionnaires and Family Members, 

The new year is upon us and we hope it has been a good start for all of you.  With the new 
year, comes new door cards and membership cards. If you have not updated your 2023 
membership, please do so at hardinpost113.com, or by coming in during normal business 
hours. The white door cards will no longer get you in as they have been turned off. We are 
now issuing a new color, which can be obtained at the bar when showing ones 2023 mem-
bership card, or signing up/renewing. Officer elections are coming up in May. If anyone is 
interested in running for office, please sign up on the election form, which is on the white-
board next to the game room door. It would also be a good idea to read the duties of each 
officer and talk to the ones currently holding that position. Shadowing is definitely encour-
aged as well. We are a Veterans and family organization that run on volunteers and can only 
operate when people step up to do so. Volunteers are needed for bingo, the Honor Guard, 
and for events. If able to, please contact the Legion at 270-737-9949. Even if you can spare 
one day a month, or once a quarter, it would make a difference.  

Please keep doing buddy checks with Family and Friends and make sure to read the calendar 
and follow us on Facebook at hardinpost113.com  

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY  

Brian Knoch  

Commander  

 

February 2023 

             Auxiliary Unit 113  
  From the desk of the President Auxiliary Unit 113

Hello everyone.  January passed us by so fast; but,what a ride it was.  The sponsored Elvis Themed Night Fundraiser 
could have went better with more participation; however, there was still a whole lot of shaking going on.  A big “Thank 
You” goes out to all the volunteers who helped make that event happen.  Several members participated in an off post 
event by going to the Derby Dinner Playhouse.  Hopefully another off post event will be organized for a future date.  
With lots of activities being planned for February, get yourself ready for another busy month.  Once again, don't forget 
about the Aux monthly all you can eat breakfast (always on 2nd Saturday).  Come out & mingle with “old” friends & use 
it as an opportunity to make “new” friendships.  Unit 113 has a quilt raffle fundraiser going right now.  Tickets are $1 
and the drawing will be April 8 after breakfast with the Easter Bunny.  Aux is sponsoring an American Essay Contest 
with the theme of “What does patriotism mean to you?”.  The due date for the essay is 3/20/23.  Contest is opened to stu-
dents in grades 3 thru 12.   Aux is sponsoring a Valentine's Dance on 2/11.  A sign-up list, asking for a few volunteers to 
bake a dessert for this event, has been posted in the Lounge.  Please make plans to attend.  Remember participation is the 
key to making all events successful!  See the newsletter calendar for more events including a Mardi Gras Gala, Garyoke, 
Cheyenne Band Dance, Chili cook-off, Super Bowl party, Texas Hold-em & Tony's famous NASCAR Party/Potluck.  
Aux's next E-board meeting is Feb 2 and General membership meeting is Feb 9.  
Remember to pray and support our troops and members in need.  Please volunteer when you can. 
Linda Brewer, President  

The American Legion Hardin Post 113 
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American Legion  Hardin Post 113                          
 2022–2023 Officers 
Commander, Brian Knoch 
brianknoch.post113@gmail.com 
1st Vice Cdr, Robert Schaefer                             
2d Vice Cdr, Gary Brewer 
Adjutant, Randy Harris 
Adjutantpost113@comcast.net 
Finance Officer, Joe Garrett                                  
Service Officer, Tom Dube                                     
vsopost113@gmail.com  
Chaplain, James Borg:                                      
502-509-1615 Send an email to:                 
post113chaplain@windstream.net           
Sgt-At-Arms, Andrew Chitty  
Asst Sgt-At-Arms, Randy Cote 
Publicity Officer, Samantha Daniels 
alpublicity113@yahoo.com 
SAL Cdr, JD Roberts                                        
SAL Adjutant: sqdn113@comcast.net 
ALR Director, Erin Fulkerson                       
President Auxiliary, Linda Brewer             
lsbconway@hardinpost113.com                             
Honor Guard Cdr, Mark Kennedy                                        
Manager, Post 113, Stephen Stewart,                 

 

 

Consider being a part of something bigger.                     

Perform funeral honors and ceremonies honoring     

Veterans and their families! 

All members of the legion families are eligible!  

   Contact:  Honor Guard Director, Mark Kennedy

                                                

  

February 2023 ALR Newsletter 

Welcome to February riders! While there haven’t been many opportunities to ride as a group, I 
hope some of us have gotten a few rides in on the dry, warmer days (few though they were). 
We’ve spent the last month continuing our planning for our first ever Rider hosted gala on the 
fourth and helping out or holding the annual Texas Holdem’ tournaments. Thank you to all those 
volunteers involved in the planning and events!  

We also have a new Ride Captain in Larry Johnson. Thank you Larry for stepping into that va-
cancy. Larry has already been planning and I know he is looking forward to getting rides on the 
calendar so if you have a ride you’ve been thinking about, write it down and keep an eye out for 
the next ride planning meeting. Let’s get those kick stands up and rolling together whenever we 
can. Ride safe and thank you for everything you do! 

Erin Fulkerson 

Director, ALR 113 

                  American Legion Riders                    
From the Saddle Bags of Hardin Post 113 ALR  Director                 

                          KICKSTANDS UP 

Those in need of a new vehicle make sure you 

go see Mr. Andy Cook, and mention this ad from 

the bugler and he will donate $150.00 in your 

name to The American Legion Hardin Post 113! 

mailto:Cdr_hardinpost113@comcast.net
mailto:Adjutantpost113@comcast.net
mailto:post113chaplain@windstream.net
mailto:Publicity113@outlook.com
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Start registering entry
at 4:45pm

                    $5.00 ALL YOU CAN EAT AFTER CONTEST

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
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GARYOKE IN THE LOUNGE! 

Starts @ 7PM see calendar for dates 

 

Wednesdays @7PM   

Pictionary in the lounge! 

Tuesdays @ 7PM 

                Trivia in the 

Lounge,  bring 

your brains!!! 

 

WHATS HAPPENING AT YOUR POST? 

Line Dance Lessons                          
Open to the Public  

 Mondays only starting at 6pm.  Levels of 

dance range from beginner to intermedi-

ate. 

Cost is only $5.00                                      

for a fun filled evening! 

Legion Family Devotion     
  

 

With all that is going on in the world today, we seem to experience an overdose of negative news added 
on top of each of our personal stress.  This leaves many of us with our heads spinning with all kinds of 
anxiety-filled thoughts and emotions.  It isn’t easy but we have to take back the reins of our thoughts and 
emotions and steer them in a different direction to intentionally focus on peace.  John 16:33 “I have told 
you all this so that you may have peace in me. Here on earth, you will have many trials and sorrows. But 
take heart, because I have overcome the world.”  In John 16, Jesus is warning His disciples that life is 
about to get stressful.  He encourages them not to abandon their faith and to remember He will always be 
with them.  Just like the disciples, we too can quickly allow the uncertainties of life to steal God’s peace 
from our hearts, setting us on a path to chronic stress and anxiety, which is unhealthy for us mentally, 
emotionally, and even physically.  Despite the fact that the word “Stress” isn’t mentioned specifically in 
the bible it is consistently referred to through synonyms such as anxiety, worry, troubles, adversity, bur-
dens, anguish, fears, dismay, trials, strain, tribulations, and betrayal.  He tells of difficult circumstances 
taking place in governments, communities, and the world as a whole.  Whatever we face in life we are 
never alone.  Jesus said, “Never will I leave you; never will I forsake you.” Hebrews 13:5 (NIV) 

  

Please pray for those in need in our Legion Family: Glen Adwell, Misty Corbitt, Bob Craig, John Crow, 
Peter Edmunds, Lenny Hart, Mark Kennedy, Rick Lee, Darlene Probus, Tony Satterfield, Glen Walters, 
Kim Walters, and Jerry Watkins. Please contact Post 113 Chaplain James Borg for prayer needs and bless-
ings 502-509-1615 or post113chaplain@windstream.net 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

  1 
1700 APA LN 

1830 Couple Line Dancing 

1900 Pictionary 

2 
1800 AUX  X Mtg 
1900 Gen Mem 

Mtg 

3 
1700 Bingo 
 

4 

1830 ALR Mardi Gras 

5 
1200 Bingo 

6 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

7 
1830 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

8 
1700 APA LN 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 
 

9 
1900 Aux Mtg 
1900 SAL Mtg 

10
1700 Bingo
1800 Texas Hold-
em
Location game 
room

11
0800-1100 AL AUX Breakfast

1800 Valentines Dance
1900-2300 Majik Jack Band

12
1200 Bingo
1300 VVA #1051

Chili Cook-Off
Super Bowl Party

13 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

14 
1800 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 

15 
1700 APA LN 

1830 Couple Line 
Dancing 
1900 Pictionary 

16 
 
 

17 
1700 Bingo 
1900 Garyoke 

18

1800 Doors Open

1900-2300 Cheyenne Band

19 
1200 Bingo 
 

20 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 
 

21 
1800 AL X Mtg 
1830 NAPA LN 

1900 Trivia 
 

22 
1700 APA LN 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 

23 
1900 ALR Mtg 
Blood Drive 

24 
1700 BINGO 
 

25 
1800 Texas Holdem 
1900 Garyoke 

26 
1200 BINGO 

 

27 
1800 Line Dancing 
Lounge Closed 

28 
1800 NAPA LN 
1900 Trivia 

1 MARCH 
1730 Derby City Bop 
1800 APA 
1830 Derby City Bop 
1900 Pictionary 

   

POST HOURS: Mon - closed, Tues-Thurs. 4 pm-11pm,   Fri. 4pm-12am & Sat 2 pm-12am,  Sun. 1pm-7 pm.  
   Monthly Breakfast 2d Sat 8am     KITCHEN HOURS:  Posted to Website 
 

Legion Families on Facebook:  American Legion Hardin Post 113 /  American Legion Riders Post 113 /                        

Hardin Unit 113 American Legion Auxiliary /  Hardin County Sons of the American Legion Squadron 113   

February 23 

Phone: 270-737-9949 
Fax:  270-765-6347 
www.hardinpost113.com 

American Legion Hardin Post 113   
P.O. Box 147                                   
Elizabethtown, KY 42702 

 
CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Febrary 2023 

  All schedules are subject to change.   


